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I submit testimony to OPPOSE HB3103.  Oregon's Habitat Conservation Plan has 

provided some amount of control of overlogging in our forests and should not be 

overridden.  We need to keep our remaining forests intact to provide healthy 

watersheds, wildlife habitat, climate control and more, and not to allow logging at 

unsustainable levels to further compromise Oregon't future.  This bill is destructive 

and I strongly urge a no vote.   


